
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: 'darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov' <darryl.broome@aging.sc.gov>
CC: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/24/2017 4:59:40 PM
Subject: Update on LGOA Items

Darryl,
 
I realize I have not been doing the best job of keeping you up to speed on the items I am working on for the LGOA, I 
am going to try and do a better job of that, but I apologize I am never intending to keep you out of the loop, 
sometimes I’m just not sure whether I am to report to Danny on something or to you. Again I will endeavor to do 
better at this.
 
Ombudsman Final Rule:
- AG Opinion - we are waiting to hear back from ACL on a question I had about their review of our state laws before 
we finalize this document
- Ombudsman/ Legal Service Developer MOU - In discussions with Dale and Cat, they had asked if I could prepare an 
MOU between them as is required by the Older Americans Act. I am waiting on some language from Dale to finalize 
the document.
- Possible Proviso - It was suggested that another possible solution to the conflicts with the mandatory reporting 
statutes could be a budget proviso. I have been working on developing language to accomplish this.
 
VAGAL Files/ Retention:
- We are in the final stages of preparing the request for a specific retention schedule for the VAGAL case files. This 
should be the last step with archives before they can begin culling the files and digitizing them, per their original 
request.
 
New Website:
-Hank brought me in on the meetings on the Website, more as a conduit for what they needed from the Lieutenant 
Governor for the New Website and how the Lieutenant Governor might be involved in promoting the new website. I 
don’t know if Hank has been briefing you on this, please let me know if you would like more details.
- I am also going to request to meet with Hank to go over the notes that Danny and I have come up with on the ltgov.
sc.gov website to try to have that website cleaned up for the new LGOA and GetCareSC launch.
 
Council on Aging:
- Gerry and I have been working on getting these appointments together per my email earlier.
 
Other Items:
- Ruchelle mentioned that you were planning to provide me with a copy of the lease for the office space to review 
and asked if I had seen it yet, when I said I had not she provided a copy for me to review. I just want to confirm that 
you would like me to look over this before I weigh in.
 
I suspect I have forgotten something on this list, but I will try to keep you better informed of what I am working on 
and I will let you know if I have left something off this list.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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